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Young People reached with the 

Gospel 
From April-June around 92,100 young 
people were reached through different 
ministry programs. On weekly basis, 
around 13,249 young people were 
visited.  18,229 young people have 
responded to Gospel.  
 

Ministry development  
In an effort to reach out to young people 
in local churches and strengthen youth 
ministry, YFC Burundi has managed to 
recruit and new volunteers who will serve 
to spread the message in Burundi. 

 
 

Social Involvement Projects  
 
In these 3 months, around 15 projects 
were implemented. For instance, YFC 

Tanzania, in its youth ministry has 
distributed sanitary pads to girls in 
Mwanza.  
 

 
 
YFC Uganda provided care and 
counselling services to pregnant 
teenagers 
 

 
 

Prayer requests 
• Pray for the provision, organization 

and attendance in General Assembly 
2023; 

• Pray for our YFC pioneering process 
in Djibouti; 

• Pray for security and peace in our 
region, especially in Eastern DRC, 
Ethiopia and both Sudan; 

• Pray for staff and volunteers and their 
families. 

 
 

Regional Summit in Kenya 
From July 24th to July 29th, 2023, 
YFCI/East Africa Region successfully 
conducted its much-anticipated 
"Regional Leadership and 
Management Summit" in Nairobi, 
Kenya. The event brought together 40 
passionate participants, including 
national directors and key staff from 
Youth for Christ National Ministries 
across the East Africa Region, 
alongside 20 dedicated facilitators 
and support services. The summit 
aimed to foster learning, 
collaboration, and spiritual growth, all 
centered around the theme 
"Empowering Leaders and Managers 
for the Glory of God by ministering to 
people," based on 1 Corinthians 
10:31. 

 

Dear friends, supporters and prayer partners, Summer Greetings to you! YFCI East Africa Region is pleased to 
share with you the ministry updates from April – June 2023, as we are reflecting on the importance of empowering 
leaders for God’s glory among the youth in this summer. Thank you for your prayers and support in our ministry. 

Planned events: 
October 2023 General Assembly 
 
 

“Empowering leaders for God’s glory among the youth” 

Contact and Partnership 


